CORRIGENDUM
[bookmark: _GoBack]Reference to the advertisement No INF (P) 4870/19 published in daily Mashriq Peshawar, and the News Islamabad, dated 23rd November 2019 regarding Invitation of Bids (Food street project). Please note that, “The initial rent period will be 20 years from the date of contract execution that will be further extendable for 10 years”. Rest of the content of the above referred advertisement shall remain the same.
Note: For further details please visit www.gda.gkp.pk/download/ or call on below number.							Mailing address
Director General Galiyat Development Authority, 2nd Floor, ZTBL Building, Main Mansehra road Abbottabad. Contact No 0992-9310240

